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Manpower Awarded the 2020 Business Leadership Award 

 

Photo (L to R): 

Lana Brown, Futures Unlimited & Workforce Board member; Allyson Saxton, Livingston Workforce 
Services Coordinator; Ladonna Russell, Workforce Board Executive Director; Sandy Erschen, 
Manpower Marketing Manager; Melissa DuVall, Manpower Senior Recruiter; and Jennifer Hardin 
Manpower Recruiter. 

The Grundy Livingston Kankakee Workforce Board would like to recognize Manpower – Pontiac, IL 
branch with the 2020 Business Leadership Award.  This award recognizes a private sector company that 
has demonstrated leadership in the areas of workforce services and economic development and 
collaborated with Workforce Services/Workforce Board during the 2020 fiscal year.   

Manpower is being recognized in this category due to their countless and continued efforts in workforce 
development.  Sandy Erschen, Manpower Market Manager, has been a valuable Workforce Board 
member since 2000.  She is the chair of the Program Operations Committee, member of Executive 
Committee, and Workforce Board member.  “Ms. Erschen is a strong advocate for workforce 
development.  Manpower is a community partner and continues to focus on creating the talent pipeline 
of the future as well as their current workforce “, said Ladonna Russell, Workforce Board Executive 
Director. 

 



Manpower - Pontiac, IL branch has participated in the Livingston County 8th grade career fair, 
participates in the Graduate & Get Paid program, participated in the Livingston County Manufacturing 
Tour for local educators, and participates in the yearly Livingston Workforce Services job fair.  In 
addition, Manpower partners with the local Livingston Workforce Services office to ensure employers 
have the skilled workforce it needs to be successful.   

Lastly, Manpower – Pontiac, IL location offers its Manpower employees the ability to take free skills 
training and even the opportunity to take free GED program.  The opportunity to be employed by 
Manpower and continue upgrading an individual’s skills through the different Manpower programs is an 
asset to workforce development.   

The Grundy Livingston Kankakee Workforce Board oversees and sets policy for workforce development 
and training programs for Grundy, Livingston and Kankakee Counties.  The Workforce Board is 
comprised of a variety of private and public sector members representing industries from across the 
three-county area, as well as public sector and social service agencies involved in workforce 
development.  For more information about Manpower or the local workforce program, please visit the 
www.manpowergroupusa.com/manpower/locations/Pontiac or Livingston Workforce Services website 
at www.livingstonworkforceservices.com. 
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